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Sandy Hook Relief Information 

 
1.  What is the approximate dollar amount of donations and pledges that your organization has 
received to date in response to the Sandy Hook tragedy?   
$1,176.96 

 

 

2.  Will these funds be used solely for the Sandy Hook tragedy?  If not, approximately what 
portion will be used for relief for victims and what other purposes, and in what proportions, 
will funds be used for?   
These funds are to be used solely for the victims of the Sandy Hook tragedy. 
 

 

3.  Approximately how much has your organization spent to date related to the Sandy Hook 
tragedy? 
No funds have been spent by me to date on the Sandy Hook tragedy.   

 

 

4.  What services has your organization proved to those affected by the Sandy Hook tragedy?  
What populations or class of victims are being served by your organization in response to the 
Sandy Hook Tragedy?  What services does it expect to provide in the future?   
Not applicable; I am not an organization, but an individual who was reaching out to 
friends and family who were interested in donating to help pay for the funeral costs of 
the Sandy Hook victims.  There are currently no additional services or fund raisers 
intended to be organized by me in the future related to the Sandy Hook tragedy.  

 

 

5.  Has your organization provided funding to other organizations for purposes related to the 
Sandy Hook tragedy?  If so, which organizations have received those funds and what is the 
approximate dollar amount provided to them?  How does your organization determine the need 
for funding?   
Not applicable. 

 

 

6.  Has your organization provided, or does it intend to provide, direct financial assistance to 
individuals, families or businesses for Sandy Hook relief?  If so, what is the approximate dollar 
amount that your organization has provided to date and approximately how much direct 
financial assistance does it expect to provide in the future?  How does your organization 
determine the need for assistance?   
All funds raised from the GiveForward web page I personally created were intended to 

Name of Organization: Sandy Hook Elementary School Memorial Fund 
 



provide direct financial assistance and alleviate some of the financial burden to the 
families that suffered the loss of a loved one in the Sandy Hook tragedy.  The full 
amount of roughly $1,177 dollars was sent directly to the official Sandy Hook School 
Support Fund c/o Newtown Savings Bank, 39 Main Street, Newtown, CT 06470. 

 

 

7.  Does your organization have a plan in place on how to use any surplus funds not spent for 
purposes related to the Sandy Hook tragedy?  If so, please describe that plan.   
There were no surplus funds, as the entire amount raised went directly to the relief fund. 

 
Vanessa Valenzuela, Organizer               June 21, 2013 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Name and title of representative       Date 

 

Please email this document with your responses to Caitlin.Calder@ct.gov by May 17, 2013.  
You may obtain an electronic copy of this document by emailing a request to 
http://www.ct.gov/ag/lib/ag/charities/sandyhookfundraising-web.doc or by emailing a request to 
Caitlin.Calder@ct.gov 

 

http://www.ct.gov/ag/lib/ag/charities/sandyhookfundraising-web.doc

